

Monday 19th December Weekly Newsetter

Well done to KS1 and Reception

Our youngest children performed to their parents last week. Year 2 performed the traditional Christmas Nativity story. They were amazing. Reception and Year 1 enjoyed a Christmas Sing Song! Thank you if you managed to join us, we appreciate your support.







Quality Sport Holiday Club

The holiday club is running from Tuesday 3rd January until Friday 6th January—Booking open online now!

Gifts for Staff

At Christmas it has become a tradition at The Oaks to not send gifts into school for staff. Christmas is an expensive time for families and this year more than ever, lots of families are feeling financial pressures. *Thank you for your support & understanding.*

Tuesday 20th December ~ Wednesday 21st December ~ Thursday 22nd December ~ Monday 9th January ~

Spring Dates:

Tuesday 17th January ~
Tuesday 31st January ~
Friday 3rd February ~
Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~
Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~
22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~

Diary Dates

Christmas Bingo—tickets needed
Christmas Party Day—come in party clothes
School closes for Christmas @ 2pm
School reopens for Spring Term

Class Call In 3.30-4.15pm—More details to follow Y5 Trip to Jodrell Bank School Disco 3.15-4.30pm - No Clubs Year 4 Drama Performance Year 3 Drama Performance Parents Evening



A wonderful week in school!

A wonderful week of experiences and learning in school.

Our choir sang at The Big Bolton Carol Concert on Monday evening; Jolly Jumper Day to raise money for Bolton Hospice; Y1 & Y2 Football Competition at Sharples High; Christmas dinner; Super map work from Y6. Well done everyone!



REMINDER ~ Wednesday 21st December ~ Party Day

Children are to wear their party clothes and can come to school in them and wear them all day. Please be mindful that children will be wearing their clothes out to play so choose sensible footwear.

Please pay your 50p donations via Pay 360.

Payments on PAY360 can't be less than £1 in total. So 50p's can also be sent in as cash if easier. Thank you.

Extra Curricular Clubs

An email has been sent about our extra curricular club offer for Spring Term. Please complete the form and return it to school asap. We will text to confirm if your child has a place on a club. Thank